
May 6 ,  2021  
 

Upcoming Events: 

May 14 No Kindergarten clas-
ses 

May 21 Last Day for Preschool 
and Pre-K 

May 27 Last Day of School! 
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630 Lime City Rd,  Rossford, Oh    

T: 419-661-2070 

https://www.allsaintscatholic.org/ 

Dear ASCS Families, 

 
Please join me in congratulating Mrs. Stephanie Lenkey as the new Principal!  We are 
pleased and blessed to have her leadership at ASCS.  We plan to work together to ensure 
a smooth transition for next year! 

 
Tomorrow is our first All School Mass of the year at 8:15.  Immediately following Mass, we 
will have our May Crowning.  Students are asked to bring a fresh flower (if possible) to add 
to their class basket which will be presented during the service.  It’s going to be a beautiful 
morning, and we welcome you to join us! 

 
Thank you to the many families who raised and/or shared donations for today’s Falcon 
Strut!  Our total amount raised was over $7,800 (including t-shirt profits!)  We exceeded 
our goal of $4,000 and have enough money for the installation of the playground equip-
ment AND mulch!  This means that we will have our last day at Veteran’s Park!  Everyone is 
SO excited as we will celebrate Mass, enjoy field day and our last day picnic there!  We 
hope families will join us.  We will need adult helpers.  Students will be dropped off and 
picked up (at noon) from Veterans Park that day.  Preschool and 8th grade students are 
invited to come too!  More to come once we have everything planned.  

 
We have almost 80 students from families who donated over $75 for the Falcon Strut!  Fr. 
Recker and I will host a special luncheon for those students on Wednesday, May 19 at the 
rectory!  Thanks for going above and beyond! 

 
Thanks to Dee Buehler and the PTO for the week of goodies that were shared with us for 
Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week!  Thanks also for the kind notes and emails sent this 
week.  Your kind thoughts and words mean so much to us! 

 

Have a wonderful weekend with your families, and be sure to make time for church! 

 

God bless, 

Mrs. Teri Fischer 

 

 

 

 

If you live in the 
Rossford school dis-
trict and plan on us-
ing Rossford busing 
next school year, you 
must contact Mrs. Suj 
in the office ASAP! 

CAUTION! 
 
PLEASE BE AWARE OF THE LEFT 
TURN LANE OUT OF THE SCHOOL 
DRIVE WAY. THERE ARE A FEW 
SINK HOLES THAT COULD BE 
DANGEROUS. 

 
WE ARE WORKING WITH THE 
CITY ON RESOLVING THIS ISSUE. 
PLEASE PROCEED SLOWLY AND 
WITH CAUTION WHEN EXITING 
THE DRIVE. 
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY! PRESCHOOL 
NEWS: 

 
The last day of 
Preschool and 
Pre-K is Friday, 

May 21st! 

The Garden crew is once again looking for families and volunteers to 
help work in the garden over the summer. 
 
Times are very flexible and work around your schedule!  
 
It’s an excellent way to earn your service hours and provide a valuable 
ministry to the church and community.  
 
If you would like more information or to sign up, please email Heather 
Loomis at hloomis@allsaintscatholic.org 



4/1 – Sarah Carpenter (Carpenter)   4/17 – Brian Hanudel (Hanudel) 
4/2 – Colleen Leaser (Murtha)   4/18 – James Baker (Downey) 
4/3 – Bill Falkenberg (Falkenberg)   4/19 – Judy Pierce (Piercce) 
4/4 – Jeff & Teri Fischer Fischer)   4/20 – John & Judy Pierce (Pierce) 
4/5 – James Bork (Moreno)    4/21 – Patrick Coyne (Moreno) 
4/6 – Derek Buck (Tansey)    4/22 – Sheila Bernard (Austin) 
4/7 –Loomis Family (Loomis)   4/23 – Dave Noe (Noe) 
4/8 – Nancy Harrell (Harrell)     4/24 – Rachel Morrow (Kotora) 
4/9 – Julie Jardine (Caligiuri)           4/25 – Heather Nolan (Loomis) 
4/10 –Buehler Family (Buehler)   4/26 –John Napoli (Manteuffel) 
4/11 – Sean Bloomer (Fox)    4/27 – Mark Shiple (Martens) 
4/12 – Mary Ritter (Unger)    4/28 – Jeremy Spalding (Brooks) 
4/13 –Steve & Carol Wayne (Wayne)  4/29 – Dorie Bohnsack (Bohnsack)        
4/14 – Steve Sniegowski (Bruning)   3/30 – Shari Foster (Riley)        
4/15 – Carlos Jimener (Oakley)      
4/16 – Amy Wilburn (Oakley) 


